Praveen Immanvel

From: Marilyn Giorandino <lyngior@hempsteadny.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 11:59 AM

To: MLS

Subject: TOH FOIL NUMBER 2025003255

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

122 FRIENDS LN, WESTBURY

There are no open TOH Sanitation Department Code Enforcement cases or violations for the above-mentioned
property.

The other TOH Departments should respond to you separately.

Lyn Giorandino, Code Enforcement

Department of Sanitation
Lyngior@hempsteadny.gov




